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Rescheduled races  

The Promoter has considered the rescheduling of the races that were not completed at Round 1 – 
Oulton Park 5th May 2025. 

The Pirelli National Sportbike Championship will have an extra race at Knockhill on 4/5/6 July.  

Given the tragic circumstances of Oulton Park and out of respect it has been deemed not 
appropriate to reschedule the Quattro Group British Supersport Championship Race. 

The Promoter is assessing possibilities regarding the Bennetts British Superbike Championship race 
and a decision and announcement will be made in due course. 

ENDS. 


